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102-00955-DBK/TDS/SK
September 26, 1988

, _ _ _ _

. -;~
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission S T
NRC Document Control Desk )
Washington, D.C. 20555 -

Reference: (1) Letter from D. F. Kirsch (NRC) to E. E. Van Brunt, Jrc-
(ANPP), dated July 24, 1987. NRC Inspection Reports
50-528/87.-17, 50-529/87-18, and 50-530/87-19

(2) Response to Notice of Deviation: 50-530/87-19-01, i

102-00471-EEVB/TDS dated August 21, 1987

Dear Sirs:

Subject: Palo Verde Nuclear Generating Station (PVNGS)
Unit 3
Docket No. STN 50-530 (License No. NPF-74)
Supplement to Notice of Deviation: 50-530/87-19-01
File: 88-070-026

This ' letter is provided to correct a typographical error made in reference
(2), on page 8, which states: "A preventive maintenance task has been
initiated which will test and verify continued operability of this system on a
biannual basis." The word " biannual" should have been " biennial" (every two
years).

To verify whether the error in the original statement was typogr:phical, an
Engineering Evaluation was performed. The results of the evaluation support
the performance of calibration every two years (biennial).

If you have any questinns, please contact Mr. Timothy Shriver of my staff :t
(602) 393-2521.

Very truly your ,

DonaldS. Kggner
ExecutTve V4ce President
Projec{Dirgtor.;

E3
-

,.

DBK/TDS/SK/kj
. m _

-

-

cc: J. G. Haynes a t

J. B. Martin $ f4
-

T. J. Polich [)j
M. J. Davis / m

- -A. C. Gehr _- U
~

gatectosPg 9t *94 6'
L rap. neeen oseeeno & .

|. .4
*

PMo G *

*
.

.
.


